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Michael Lamb Appointed to Metro LPSG Advisory Board 
 
Staten Island, NY— Metro One LPSG announces new advisory board member, Michael Lamb. 

 

Michael Lamb, LPC has over 40 years of experience in the 

asset protection / loss prevention industry.  He formerly 

served the Vice President of Asset Protection & Safety for the 

Kroger family of companies where he oversaw the strategic 

and tactical direction related to the shrinkage, waste control 

and safety across the Kroger enterprise, consisting of 

approximately 2800 store locations.  

Excited for his new role, Lamb stated “I am most pleased to 

have the opportunity to join the Metro One LPSG Advisory 

Board.  Metro One has been providing loss prevention 

services to retailers for more than 25 years and I have long 

admired the company’s focus on customer safety, and the 

appearance and demeanor of the Metro One security 

staff.  Throughout my career, I have relied on Metro One to 

support Home Depot, Walmart and Kroger, organizations I was privileged to serve as an LP executive 

and business leader.”   

Under Lamb’s leadership, Kroger saw an unprecedented 12 straight fiscal Quarters of year over year 

shrink reduction. Prior to Kroger, Michael served as the Vice President of Asset Protection & Safety for 

Walmart US where he led the organization to one of its’ lowest shrink rates and returned over $300M 

USD in shrink savings in his final year with the company before transitioning to Kroger. Previously he 

served as Vice President of Asset Protection, Regulatory Compliance and Safety for The Home Depot 

where he delivered among the lowest shrink and safety performance results in the company’s history.  

As a member of Loss Prevention Research Council Board of Directors, Board of Directors for RILA’s Asset 

Protection Leaders Council, the Editorial Board for Loss Prevention Magazine, Board Member of The 

Loss Prevention Foundation, and on the Advisory Committee of NASP, he is a pilar of the security 

industry.  

Metro One LPSG is excited to collaborate with Mike as the newest member of our Advisory Board.  Mike 

Lamb has long been an LP industry innovator and thought leader and is an ideal addition to our Metro 

One Advisory Board, as we reimagine and lead the private security industry. 
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